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We are proud of ourselves. We are proud of each other. We are proud of our community. 
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Attendance  
The top 3 classes for attendance for this week were: 

1. 1GB – 97.67%            2. RKL – 95.77%          3. 4PS – 95.33% 

Well done 1GB        
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• 23rd April – Year 4 Roman talk  

• 25th April – Year 6 Safe Active Travel 
workshop 

• 6th May – Bank Holiday 

• 7th May – 10th May – Year 2 SATs 

• 13th May – 17th May – Year 6 SATs 
 

 

Year 3’s learning this week 
 
 
 

   

                                                                   

This week, Year 3 have been learning how to calculate fractions in Maths and the children have written an alternative 
ending to the book, 'Wolves'. The children have also been outside for our Science lesson and dissected some flowers. The 
children were able to identify and draw the different parts of a plant and make observations about the similarities and 
differences between different plants. Year 3 were grateful for the change of weather to enable them to carry out their 
activity surrounded by different types of plants. Next week, the children will begin to plant their own seeds.   
 
 
                                                                                                                 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, we are 

so PROUD of you       
Nursery: Caleb & Joseph  
Reception: Ginny & Jason 
Year 1: Bendis & Ellisia  
Year 2: Oliver & Elara 
Year 3: Darcie & Jessica 
Year 4: Loris & Sophia 
Year 5: David & Harley 
Year 6: Myla 
  

                                                                                                          

 A message from the Friends of Oakfield 
 

On Friday 21st June, the summer fayre will be taking place at 
school. We are looking for anyone who would like to host and 
run their own stall at the fayre. If you are interested and you 
would like to find out more, please email 
admin@oakfieldprimaryacademy.co.uk and the office will be 
more than happy to help you and give you more information.  

 
 

 

 

Mr Cooke to run the London Marathon 
 

All the staff and children at Oakfield Primary Academy would like to wish Mr Cooke the best of luck for 
running the London Marathon on Sunday. He has trained very hard and is raising lots of money for a 
super charity – The NSPCC. If you look closely, you might be able to see him on TV!  
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